
Queensway Seawall Emergency Works, Holland on Sea 
Repair work to the seawall below Queensway, Holland on Sea, commenced on Monday 26th 
February 2007.  This section of wall had suffered damage during the prolonged period of stormy 
weather experienced in January and the repairs stabilised and reinforced the damaged area. 

 

The work included: 

• Stabilising the existing structure with piling to pin the existing wall in place 

• Constructing a new steel piled footing and stepped concrete seawall on a new line in front 
of the existing wall 

• Reconstructing the promenade 

  



  

The work was completed on 10th August 2007. 

  

This was a challenging project but due to good co-operation and joint working between the 
contractors J Breheny Contractors Limited from Creeting St Mary, Suffolk, www.breheny.co.uk and 
Tendring District Council the project has been successfully completed. 
 

http://www.breheny.co.uk/

